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University of Notre Dame License No. SUD-197
ATTN: Brother Kieran Ryan, C.S.C.
Notre Dame, IN 46556

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 23, 1980, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter
dated June 9, 1980. While your letter states that you have filed an
application for an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action
for the item of noncompliance, it should be understood that no activity
is in accord with NRC regulatory requirements unless and until it is
specifically authorized in an NRC license. Steps should be taken to
ensure that NRC-licensed materials are hereafter possessed and used only
as authorized by your license. We will examine this matter during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

~
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/James G. Kepple

" Director
cc: Mr. Edward Riley
Mr. Thomas J. Mason
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